Kelly Moulder

From: Kelly Moulder

Sent: Wednesday, 29 May 2019 12:33

To: Kelly Moulder

Subject: FW: To print: Gregan Family Trust re Buckland Road

From: Joan Forret [mailto:Joan.Forret@harkness.co.nz]
Sent: Wednesday, 29 May 2019 12:31

To: Kelly Moulder <kmoulder@mpdc.govt.nz>

Cc: Alexandria Till <Alexandria.Till@harkness.co.nz>
Subject: To print: Gregan Family Trust re Buckland Road

Dear Kelly
Can you please print off 18 copies of this email, to be circulated to the parties at this hearing.

Kind regards
Alex (on behalf of Dr Joan Forret)

From: Sarah [mailto:Sarah@bellandgraham.co.nz]
Sent: Friday, 24 May 2019 4:18 PM

To: Joan Forret <Joan.Forret@harkness.co.nz>
Subject: RE: Buckland Road

Dear Joan
Thank you for your telephone call of 22 May and your following email. | have since had the opportunity to speak
with Mr Gregan of the Gregan Family Trust in respect of Buckland Road and the issues relevant to 385 and 399
Buckland Road. Mr Gregan has responded with the following:

1. The issues that the Landowners have is with the hump in the road between 385 and 399 Buckland Road.

2. The Landowners say that that hump did not exist before in or about November 2013.

3. The Landowners say that the hump in the road was created by result of work done to the road by the
Matamata Piako District Council.

4. Those roadworks were effected in or about November 2013.

5. There had been no significant issues with the subject section of road before those roadworks were
commenced.

6. The hump in the road has now made ingress and egress of both 385 and 399 Buckland Road unsafe. Mr
Gregan understands that the rural mail service to 399 Buckland Road has now been discontinued due to the

unsafe nature of the road.

I trust this account reflects what was discussed in our conversation yesterday. If you require any further information
please do not hesitate to contact this writer in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Richard Smith



RICHARD SMITH

Staff Solicitor
Mobile: 027 493 9064 | lawyers@bellandgraham.co.nz
Secretary: SJ Leggett | sarah@bellandgraham.co.nz
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MATAMATA 3440
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